
Dear BOS,  
We need to preserve our beautiful range and farmlands. We need to protect our water 
for ourselves and wildlife. Please vote NO to expanding any cannabis grows in 
Mendocino county. The current management program is not dealing with the 
environmental issues resulting in degradation of agricultural land and water. Again, 
please vote NO on expanding cannabis grows. Thank you,  
Deirdre Santaniello 

 


